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May 19, 1952

iirs. Ruby Fox
Foute 4, Box 103
Billinvs, Montana

Dear YWrs. Fox:

Before leaving for North Dakota, Senat r Langer
asked that we acinovledge and thank you for your recent let-
ter relative to the refusal of the Tribal Business Council
of the Three Affiliated Tribes at the Fort Berthold Reserva-
tion to enroll your three children although they did enroll
your oldest child, Gwendolyn Dorine Fox.

The SYenator wanted you % know that he is checking
into this matter and that you will hear from us again as soon
as a report is availsble,

¥ith kindest regards, and with every good wish, 1 am

“incerely,

(¥rs.) Dorothy Ford Owinn,
Secretarial Assistant to
Senator lLanger
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